
Page 1

City of MadeliaCity of Madelia
April 2025April 2025

City Project Updates: Center Ave and Watona Park
The City will hold a preconstruction meeting the week of March 24th with contractors
to finalize timelines and requirements for the 
Center Avenue Project.

In Watona Park, a new shed has been placed 
to support operations for the 2025 season. As 
we work to maintain course conditions, please 
refrain from using the golf course until 
Memorial Day.

For updates on City projects, follow us on 
Facebook (@madeliamn) or visit our website.

Plan for the Future: Business Succession Workshop

Business
Succession
Workshop

Planning for Tomorrow Starts Today! 

Are you a business owner thinking about the future of your business? 

Join us for a free Business Succession Workshop on April 8th from 5:00-6:30 PM at
Embars (105 W Main St., Madelia, MN). This event is hosted by the 
Madelia EDA and the Lake Crystal EDA, with sponsorship from 
Pioneer Bank.

We’re excited to welcome Matthew Lessard, a consultant from 
the South Central Small Business Development Center, who 
brings years of experience in business transitions—both as 
an advisor and a business owner himself.

Schedule:
 5:00-5:30 PM – Networking
 5:30-6:00 PM – Presentation by Matthew Lessard
 6:00-6:30 PM – Q&A

Walk-ins are welcome, but RSVPing will help us plan for food! Let us know you’re
coming at: bit.ly/succession-planning-madelia-lake-crystal.



Plan Ahead: Hwy 60 Construction & Detour Info Session
Construction on the Hwy 60 Lake
Crystal project is set to begin in mid
to late April. Join MnDOT for a Public
Open House on Tuesday, April 1,
anytime between 4:00-6:00 PM at
Lake Crystal City Hall (100 East
Robinson St.) to learn more about
the project.

03/29: Fire Dept Pork Chop Dinner
4/1: Open House - Hwy 60 Project (Lake Crystal)

4/3: Public Forum - Proposed No Parking
Mandate – Buck Avenue South

4/8: Business Succession Planning Workshop
4/14: City Council

4/18: City Hall Closed at Noon 
4/28: City Council and EDA

April Calendar
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Affordable Housing Aid Program Set to Open late March!
To learn about the program or to sign up to be notified when the program opens,
please contact Celia Simpson, Madelia EDA Community and Business
Development Specialist, at celia.simpson@madeliamn.com.

The City of Madelia is considering a no parking mandate
on Buck Avenue South, and we want to hear from you! A
Public Forum will be held on April 3, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the
Madelia Council Chambers to gather community input on
this proposal.

We encourage property owners and community members
to attend, share their thoughts, and learn more about the
proposed change. For questions, please contact City Hall
at 507-642-3245.

Share Your Input on the Buck Ave S No Parking Proposal






